
 

  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

16th December 2021 
 
Dear Parents / Guardians, 
 
As we reach the end of the first full term of this academic year, we are able to look back on all 
that has been achieved since September with great pride; the children have settled in really well 
to ‘normal’ school life once again and have enjoyed the added freedoms that has brought; we 
have welcomed various new members of staff to the Coupe Green family and all are playing an 
important role in school life; the extension to Ash Class has been completed and has made a 
huge difference to the learning environment and we’ve welcomed parents into school for the 
Infant and Pre-School performances as well as for Parents’ Evening. Most importantly, the 
children’s enthusiasm and love for learning has been evident around school. It is wonderful to 
hear the children speak confidently about the themes they have studied and share the fabulous 
work they have created. We are very lucky to have such marvellous children! 
 
Although things have improved from last year, the ongoing impact of Covid 19 has still been felt 
along the way, with a number of children having to self-isolate for periods throughout the term. I 
would like to thank all the parents for the vigilant and cautious approach they have taken and for 
following the Government guidance at all times. I would also like to thank those children who 
have had to isolate for remaining positive and trying their very best to complete remote learning 
set by their teacher.  
 
After a busy number of weeks for staff and children alike, it is certainly time for some rest, 
recuperation and family time. Everyone at Coupe Green wishes all of our families a very Merry 
Christmas and we look forward to seeing you again in the New Year.  
 
Kind regards,  
 
Mr J. M. Burns  
 
Acting Headteacher 
Coupe Green Primary School 
 


